MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE PARK BOARD OF THE TOWN OF MENTONE

The Park Board of the Town of Mentone met at 7:30 P.M.
January 17, 1957, with the following members present: James E.
Rodibaugh, C. O..Eiler, and 0., L. McKinley.

The meeting was called to order by Chatrman Rodibaugh
who announced that the first order of business would be the
election of officers for the ensuging year. Elections followed
with Ned B. Igo elected Chairman and James E. Rodibaugh elscted
Secretary.

The Chairman announced that he had heard unofficially
that the sum of $20,000.00 was bequeathed to the Town of Mentone
‘for the purpose of building a memorial to Lawrence Bell, deceased,
under the terms of the will of the decedent.

The Chairman then announced that the scale diagram of
the park area was ready to be forwarded to Prof. N. W. Marty, at
Purdue, who has offered his servicds in laying out the new park,
and that 1t would be necessary to forward with the diagram a 1ist
of the facilities which the Board wants in the park. The Board
then determined that the following facilities should be avallable;

Buildings Athletic
Modern tollets Softball-baseball
Shelter house-scout cabin Basketball
(combination) Tennis
Bridge Volleyball
Croquet
Horse shoes
Shuffleboard
Playground Pienic Parking
Swings Tables Area
Slide Ovens

Merry-go-round

The Secretary was directed to forward the diagram and list of
facilitles to Prof. Marty,

S Seeding of the pump house area was then discussed and
it was decided that the area should be plowed and seeded as early
as wWeather pemits.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M.
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mes E. Rodibaugh, ggbretary



MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE PARK BOARD OF THE TOWN OF MENTONE

The Park Board of the Town of Mentone met at 7:30
P.M. Pebruary 28, 1957, with the following members present:
Ned B. Igo, James E. Rodibaugh and C. 0. BEiler. The meeting
was called to order by 6lErman Igo. The minutes of the meeting
of January 17, 1857, were read and approved.

The Secretary reported that he mailed the park diagram
to Prof N. W. Marty on January 18, 1257, but that no reply has
been recelved as yet.

C. 0. Eiler reported on the seeding of the pump house
area and recommended that the area be seeded, fertilized with
a disc ée£ll, and then rolled with a catapiller tractor. A
motion authorizing C. 0. Eiler to order necessary seed and
feftilizer carried, C. 0, Eiler is to do the seeding; Ned B.
Igo stated he would make arrangement for use of a disc drill.
It is planned to use a catapiller tractor belonging to C. O.
Mollenhour for the rolling operation.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned

at 8:50 P.I. B

féames E. hodibaugh, becfétary




